Madam chair,

1. Group B would like to thank you and your vice-chair for your leadership throughout this
session of the Advisory Committee on Enforcement. We would also like to thank the Secretariat for its
hard work prior to and during the session. Last but not least our thanks go to the interpreters and the
DEAA for their professionalism and availability.

2. Group B would also like to thank all the presenters for their informative presentations shared
in the course of this meeting. During the panel discussions the moderators led the speakers to
insightful comments and rich and fruitful discussions, which further deepened our knowledge of the
various topics.

3. Group B is satisfied with the current work program which has provided us also at this session
with an excellent agenda and which enables us to continue the useful technical discussions in a
constructive manner in the future. We look forward to further shaping the work program for the next
session, with topics that fit in the Committee’s mandate.

4, As always, Madame Chair, we appreciated the positive spirit in which this Committee operated.
You can count on the full support and constructive engagement of the Group B delegations to continue
the fruitful and interesting discussions that are taking place in this important Committee.

Thank you, Madam chair.
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